
 

 
Help save our RC hobby! 
 
The FAA has released a proposal which if put into effect could destroy our 
Radio Control hobby for all model aircraft including RC model airplanes, 
RC helicopters, drones and any unmanned aerial system (UAS). 
 
The FAA’s proposal will prohibit flying RC models over 0.55 pounds in your 
yard or a public park and it will also severely limit our ability to build and fly 
models.  Our comments are aligned with changes proposed by these 
important organizations:  

● Academy of Model Aeronautics 
● Aircraft Owners and Pilots Association 
● Alliance of Innovation for Drones 
● DJI 

Please submit your comments before March 2, 2020. 
Please go to ​http://www.fpvfc.org​ click on the Resources 
tab for instructions, background and the comments we 
submitted. 

Or, go directly to the NPRM website ​https://www.federalregister.gov/d/2019-28100​ and 
click on the green box labeled “SUBMIT A FORMAL COMMENT” 

 
The FPV Freedom Coalition is an approved not-for-profit 501(c)(3) run by volunteers. 
The mission of the FPVFC is to advocate the FAA on behalf of FPV pilots across the 
United States.  All of our FPV relates to RC modeling. 
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